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MEDIA RELEASE

8 May 2017

Privacy in Australasia Gets a Boost

The Australian Privacy Foundation (APF) turns 30 in July 2017.

APF, the oldest privacy advocacy body in the world, is delighted to welcome the youngest.

The Privacy Foundation of New Zealand (PFNZ) launched on Monday 8 May 2017.

PFNZ comprises a body of professionals who have individually made substantial
contributions to privacy protection.  The organisation has declared as its mission:

independent, informed and fair public comment on privacy

http://privacyfoundation.nz

The Foundation Chair spent a term as the Privacy Commissioner, and prior to that was the
NZ Cabinet Secretary.  The Board-members include senior lawyers, academics and a
chartered accountant.

Further details are in the attached PFNZ Media Release.

People in both Australia and New Zealand are having surveillance society thrust upon them
as a result of government agencies and corporations applying technology in ways that
unjustifiably intrude into people's lives.

The world needs specialist advocacy organisations like APF and PFNZ to counter these
excesses, and to recover fair balance between the interests of government and business in
social and economic control, and the needs of human beings for personal space.
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